
HB 1306 -- SEXUAL OFFENDER RESTRICTIONS

SPONSOR: Ellebracht

Currently, individuals required to register on the sexual offender
registry are required to avoid all Halloween-related contact with
children on October 31. This bill requires that the offender avoid
all Halloween-related contact with children at any time.


